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‘ February 2021
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for your faithfulness to prayerfully and financially support our
family! We are incredibly grateful for the sacrifice that you all make to be a blessing to us.
Thank you so much for the special Christmas offerings that you sent in over the holidays. God
has sure blessed us through each one of youl!

We have many praises to share with you since our last prayer letter! In our last update
we asked you to please pray for more laborers to reach our great country with the gospel.
Since then, God has allowed us the privilege to assist and council with 4 men and their families
concerning the need for the gospel in the Western USA. Please pray with us that God will give

| them perfect direction as they surrender their will to His! God is still calling men and women to
go! Will you offer yourself? God desires to use each of us to tell others about Him. Imagine the

light we could be in this world if we would each do all that we can to reach others with His
glorious gospel!

Please continue to pray for the young people that are praying and pursuing missionary
internships. Please pray that travel restrictions will continue to lift so that they can travel to

. where God is leading them to serve. | thank God for the opportunity that | had last month to

~preach at Bible Baptist Academy, our sending church, and challenge the young people to give

~ their lives wholly to the Lord. We also had the privilege of meeting two young men that are

' currently in bible college, that feel that God is calling them to the Southwest USA. It is such an
encouragement to know that God is raising up the next generation to win the lost!

Another tremendous praise that we have is within our own family. God has been
dealing with our son, Logan, for several weeks regarding his salvation. On the last day of revival
at our sending church, Logan walked the aisle and asked the Lord to save him! We are so
thrilled to know that his eternity is secure! Please pray for him as he continues to grow in the
Lord!

We thank the Lord for every church that we have had the opportunity to present in
| over the last few weeks. We have heard of two new Ssupporters since the start of the new year

~_ and we pray that God will continue to provide our needed support. We are now at 43%! The

Coronavirus is still affecting our meeting schedule, as we have had 6 cancellations in January
and February. Please pray that God will fill our remaining meetings and that He will lead us to
where He would have us to go. He has met every need and we will continue to trust Him as we
continue the ministry of deputation!

We ask that you please pray for our summer plans. We are working to schedule several

2 weeks in the Southwest to visit our missionaries and are praying that the Lord will give

- direction and will provide financially for us to go.

: § Thank you again for your faithful prayers and support!
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